
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review Letter M2023031
Art Braun <braunenv@msn.com> Tue, Mar 12, 2024 at 5:49 AM
To: "Elliott Russell (DNR-DRMS)" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>, gizzmike@yahoo.com

Elliott,

 

I just opened your email from late last Friday afternoon.  While I had reserved some time last week to go over your review,  I am on the road this week and
buried again.  Let’s put another 14 day extension to make it due on March 29th.  I will probably be able to get through it next week, and that amount of time
should be sufficient to take the pressure off of you too.

 

Art
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